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6th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 6) 

Year 6 - Festival of Performing Arts and Sports at South Hunsley School 

Friday 28th June 2024 (9.15 am–2.00 pm) 

Year 6 children will be visiting South Hunsley School on Friday 28th June to take part in the Festival of 

Performing Arts and Sports, where the children will experience a number of activities including Music, 

Dance, Drama and Sport on a rotation.  There is no charge for the coach transport to and from this event.  

Please complete and return the permission slip by Wednesday 12th June 2024. 

The day will be supported by current South Hunsley students and will run from 9.15 am to 2.00 pm.  Please 

make sure children are in school by 8.30 am for a prompt 9.00 am departure. 

Children should arrive at Swanland School in their PE kit (Swanland blue t-shirt, navy shorts and trainers).  

They will require a packed lunch and a water bottle (no glass bottles please).  If the weather is sunny, 

please ensure your child has had sun cream applied in the morning before school and has a sunhat.  If the 

weather is poor, they will move to the indoor space as an alternative. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 
 

On behalf of the Year 6 Team 
 

   
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Year 6 - Festival of Performing Arts and Sports at South Hunsley School 

Friday 28th June 2024 (9.15 am – 2.00 pm) 

(Please return this slip to the school by Wednesday 12th June – thank you.) 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the above visit. 

 

Child’s Name:  Class:   

 

Signature of Parent/Carer:    


